
 
 
This Week (9/14-9/19/2020) at Northwood High School 
“Academics, Activities, Alumni, Arts & Athletics… This is Northwood High 
School” 
 
 
The following is the Weekly Phone Message. 
 
Good evening Charger Families, 
 
Have you joined the PTSA yet? Memberships are just $10 for parents or 
guardians and $7 for students and staff. Joining the PTSA does not 
obligate you to attend meetings or volunteer for a committee, but is a great 
way to show your support for Northwood. Go to NorthwoodHighPTSA.org 
and click “join.” Also, to stay in the loop, be sure to follow the PTSA on 
Twitter and Facebook. 
 
Students and families, be sure to check out our new Student Weekly 
Bulletin. You can find it linked in this message, and also on the Northwood 
website. The student bulletin will be updated regularly. 
 
Parents, remember to use PowerSchool to access your student’s grades. If 
you are unable to access PowerSchool, or would like a printed copy of your 
student’s grades, please contact the front office at Northwood and we 
would be happy to print you a copy for you to pick up. 
 
Students, please continue checking your stumail and reaching out to your 
teachers with any questions or concerns regarding your remote learning 
classrooms. 
 
Thanks and Make it a Great Week Chargers! 
	
	


